
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Having obtained planning consent at the above address, our clients have requested we ask if 
a conifer tree on their front boundary can be removed. It is both undermining two trees 
either side and is causing damage to the front wall, as well as cutting light and stopping 
natural growth under and around its immediate vacinity. 
  
Please see attached site location plan indicating position of tree along with four photos 
indicating the tree, its relationship to the next door neighbours established tree with a TPO 
and how it is damaging the existing garden wall. 
  
Please advise at your earliest convenience if we can provide any further information or indeed 
if we will be allowed to remove it and make good the existing wall? 
  
Thank you for your attention to this enquiry. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
  
  
Nick Timson. 
07976 745007 
  
TGN Architects Ltd. 
020 7428 7778 
  
P.S.  Please note, photos will follow shortly as they can be attached. 
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